
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Mon 3-4.15pm Eco Club Year 4 

Tues 3-4pm Disney Football Club 

Year 2 

Tues 3-4pm Boys Football Year 4 

and 6 

Thurs 3-4.15pm Chess Club Years 

4, 5 and 6  

Thurs 3-4.15pm Multi Activity 

Club Year 6 

Fridays 3-4pm Girls Junior 

Football  

 

SCHOOL HEALTH TEAM   

If you wish to speak to the school 

health team tel:  0151 247 6354 or 

email mcn-

tr.seftonschoolhealth@nhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

 

£5 voucher winners 

Infants:  

Alan Sunflower Class, Kennedi Poppy Class 

Juniors:   

Alisha-Mae Maple Class, Louis K Oak Class 

These children had 100% attendance and no 

lates.  

Can you win next time? 

NOTICES 

 

29/01/24:  Story telling week 

02/02/24:  NSPCC Number Day – 

Dress up for Digits 

09/02/24:  Finish for half term 3pm 

19/02/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

28/03/24:  Finish for Easter 

15/04/24:  Children back to school 

8.45am 

24/04/24:  School Photographer – 

Class Photos 

06/05/24:  Bank Holiday 

 

MOSS NEWS                 
Netherton Moss Primary 

School 

19th January 2024 Excellence, Friendship, respect 

 

 

Star Classes of the Week 

Sunflower 94.83% 

Sunflower 98.79% 
 
Maple 98.06% 
 
Willow 99% 

  

  

  

Welcome back and Happy New Year to everyone!  The new term is 

under way and we will keep you updated with all events and 

happenings as we know about them. 

Year 5 and 6 Sports Event – Oak and Maple Class attended at King’s 

Leadership Academy Hawthornes this week and took part with other 

schools in an athletics competition.  The children performed really well 

and a great day was had by all ! 

Story Telling Week – 29th January to 2nd February – Children will be 

immersed in stories all week and will be sharing their favourites. 

NSPCC Number Day – Dress up for Digits -  We are looking forward to 

taking part in Number Day to raise money for the NSPCC.  It will take 

place on Friday 2nd February (Nursery 31st January).  It was a great day 

last year and we are once again asking children to ‘Dress up for Digits’ in 

exchange for a £1 donation for the NSPCC.    

CHESS Club 2024 – Chess Club is underway for years 4, 5 and 6.  There 

will be an opportunity later in the year for other year groups to take 

part. 

Disney Football Club for Year 2 – begins Tuesday 23rd January 3-4pm.  

The club is now oversubscribed so the same club will run later in the year 

for those who missed out this time. 

Safe Parking – A polite reminder, again, for parents and carers NOT to 

park on the pavements or zig zag lines outside school when dropping off 

and picking up from school.  PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILDREN SAFE ! 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE WINNERS UP TO 12/01/24 

 

HEADLINES 


